
OWG 68 Staff Governance Approved Recommendations 
 
1.   Recommends that there be a single Staff Council consisting of an elected body for full-
time, classified employees excluding deans, vice-presidents/members of the President's 
expanded Cabinet and employees holding faculty ranking. 
 
2.   Recommends that the nominations for the new Staff Council take place in May 2017, 
followed by elections in June. The new members and officers will fill their seats in July 
2017. 
	


